
 

Stéphane Leterrier appointed manager 

of the new “Paprec Energies” division 

 

Paprec, 16th September 2021, 

Stéphane Leterrier, current Assistant General Manager of the Paprec group, managing 

community markets and major projects, and Coved General Manager, is appointed manager of 

the group’s new “Paprec Energies” division.  

After finalising the takeover of the CNIM O&M division, and of Tiru (formerly Dalkia 

Wastenergy), in late July, Paprec decided to create a division specialising in waste recovery 

energy. “Paprec Energies” has 1500 employees, for an annual turnover of 300 million euros. 

The division recovers energy from 4 million tons of waste per year, on 24 waste recovery units 

and 5 organic waste recycling plants, in mainland France, in French overseas communities and 

regions, and also in the United Kingdom, in Azerbaijan and in Poland. 

Stéphane Leterrier is a graduate of the Essec business school. Stéphane is 50 years old, has 

three children and joined the Paprec group in 2014. The new manager says “Paprec is 

already the French waste matter recycling leader. To become the circular economy leader, 

we have to manage the three waste recovery loops: waste recycling, energy recovery and safe 

disposal (anaerobic organic decomposition). The current takeovers will make us the third 

ranking French energy recovery operator. I’m very proud to have been appointed manager of 

this new division, which is going to develop rapidly.” 

 

 

About the Paprec Group: 

The group was founded by Jean-Luc Petithuguenin and has been managed by him since its creation. 

Paprec is the French leader in the recycling field and now becomes the third ranking French operator 

for waste energy recovery and the treatment of waste (anaerobic digestion, composting, 

management of non-hazardous waste storage sites). 

In 25 years, the group has grown from 45 employees to 12 500, spread over more than 280 sites in 

France, in Switzerland, in the United Kingdom, in Poland and in Azerbaijan. The 2021 turnover is 

going to exceed 2 billion euros. 

Since its creation, the Paprec Group has been known and acknowledged for its commitment to multi-

racialism, religious neutrality and the fight against all forms of discrimination within the 

group. Furthermore, Jean-Luc Petithuguenin has twice been selected for the Businessman of the year 

award, by Ernst and Young and by BFM Business. The journalists of L’Usine Nouvelle voted him 

Industry Manager of the year in 2020. 

Press contact: Agathe Remoué, mobile +33 (0)6 27 47 60 69 agathe.remoue@paprec.com 
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